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Open Tender Invitation 

For Provision of Staff Health Insurance Service   

Concern Worldwide is a non-governmental, international, humanitarian organization dedicated to the reduction of suffering and working toward the ultimate elimination of extreme poverty in the world’s poorest countries. Concern has been working in South Sudan since 1985.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Concern Worldwide South Sudan invites reputable and reliable Insurance Service Providers to submit bids for the provision of Staff Health Insurance cover.

Tender for Provision of Staff Health Insurance Service  
	Tender Ref.
	Description
	Location

	 CWW/SS/Sep/2024/16198/08

	
Provision of Staff Health Insurance Cover for the period of 2025/2026
	
South Sudan




Eligible  and interested medical insurance service providers registered and licensed to operate in South Sudan can collect the tender document by requesting scanned copy of  tender document through  tenders.southsudan@concern.net, from 3rd October 2024 

Bid(s) must be submitted in a sealed envelope on or before 18th October 2024 at 2:00 P.M South Sudan Time and dropped in the tender box at Concern Worldwide Country office reception. The envelope should be clearly marked “Provision of Staff Medical Insurance Cover” and should be addressed to: 

Country Director
Concern Worldwide Country Office Juba, South Sudan
Goshen House Kololo, Airport Road


Bid proposal submitted after the given deadline will not be accepted. The bid proposal will be opened                                                             at Concern Worldwide Country Office - Juba on 18th October 2024 at 2:30 P.M South Sudan Time.

Please email Concern Worldwide at tenders.southsudan@concern.net  with any questions you may have about this tender.
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